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RE: NEW REGULATIONS AFTER THE STATE OF EMERGENCY IN NAMIBIA

1. This Circular serves to communicate the attached Public Notice, dated 26
August 2022, by the Ministry of Health and Social Services, for consideration.

P H.E. Dr. Hage G. Geingob, President of the Republic of Namibia, announced that
it was decided to remove the COVID-19 restrictions gazette under the Public and
Environment Health Act of 2015, (Act No. 1 of 2015).

3. Restriction relating to entry into Namibia: Consequently, the negative PCR test

results and a vaccination card are no longer necessary entry requirements for
foreign nationals to visit Namibia.

It will be highly appreciated if Missions could familiarize themselves with the new
Regulations and inform foreign travelers wishing to visit Namibia accordingly.

Your cooperation in this regard will be highly appreciated.
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PUBLIC NOTICE

Clarification of entry requirements into Namibia

During the 45™ COVID-19 public briefing on 14 July 2022, His Excellency
the President of the Republic of Namibia announced that, given the current
epidemiological situation, it was decided to remove the COVID-19
restrictions gazetted under the Public and Environmental Health Act, 2015
(Act No. 1 of 2015),

The current epidemiological situation as of today no longer supports the

retention of the entry requirements into Namibia of a vaccination certificate
and a negative PCR test result.

Consequently, the entry requirements into Namibia by foreign travelers of
vaccination certificate and a negative PCR test result have been scrapped.

Please do not hesitate to call the COVID-19 hotline (0800 100 1
00) for more information about the COVID-19 entry requirements
into Namibia. -
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